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Ref. No. : UCTC/Off-Order-Notice/2019/11(01)                            Date: 08/08/2019 

 

NOTICE 
 

In supersession of an earlier notice under ref. no.: UCTC/Off-Order-

Notice/2019/11 dated : 01/08/2019 this is to notify for the information all faculty 

members, students and administrative staff of UCTC that the University will remain 

closed on and from 10 August, 2019 (Saturday) to 17 August, 2019 (Saturday) on 

account of Eid Ul – Adha and National Mourning Day. However, admission office 

and account section will remain open as per requirement on the above mentioned 

dates.  
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